
Good morning, 
 
I'm writing to support HB 2020, the Clean Energy Jobs bill. 
 
Climate change is the true national emergency and we are not doing enough to reduce our emissions, 
both locally and globally. Our carbon budget is being quickly used, and our state needs to lead in this 
area, when our federal gov't won't 
. 
Particularly,  we need ambitious targets, such as 20% by 2025, at least 55% by 2035 and 100% by 2050, 
with no exceptions for polluters and very little free allowances. 
 
Thanks for considering my testimony and please add me to your support list. 
 
Dan Nissen 
 


